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•  Financial	and	material	aid	are	well	underway	
•  Donors	include	individuals,	church	congrega7ons,	
								na7onal	church	organiza7ons,	church	groups,	and	others	
•  A;endees	at	the	recent	Na7onal	Joint	Synods	Pon7fical	Mass	
							donated	the	offering	
•  Many	donors	contributed	at	the	IAF	booth	set	up	during	the	Joint	
							Synods	
•  Revenue	from	the	sale	of	souvenir	Joint	Synod	coffee	mugs	was		
							donated	
•  Contribu7ons	from	people	throughout	the	Anglican	community		
							con7nue	to	flow	

********	
•  The	IAF	is	serving	as	a	conduit	for	transferring	donated	funds		
								to	The	Rt.	Rev.	Juan	Garcia,	Ordinary	for	the	Diocese	of	Puerto	
								Rico	and	the	Caribbean	(DPRC)	in	Ponce,	PR	
•  Funds	are	being	sent	via	US	Postal	Service	directly	to	Bp	Garcia…	
							no	administra7ve	overhead,	no	middle	man.	
•  To	date,	$20,230	has	been		received.		More	is	expected.	
•  Contact	Erv	Lischke,	Execu7ve	Director,	IAF,	with	any	ques7ons:	
								(406)	642-3085,	mobile	(406)	381-6890	or,	iafoffice@wildblue.net	
•  Updated	informa7on	to	follow	as	it	becomes	available	

The	outpouring	of	caring	and	generosity	in	response	
												to	this	horrific	event	has	been	incredible	

DevastaDon	caused	by	Hurricane	Maria	


